Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: Brandt, Katherine

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Bishop, Timothy L.; (Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com);
Igriffin@oaklandnet.com

Subject: RE: RO2444 - Union Oil Station No. 7124, 10151 International Boulevard St., Oakland

Kathy Brandt,

Your extension request to January 10, 2014 for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation report for the above referenced
case is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Brandt, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com]

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:32 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Bishop, Timothy L.; (Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com)

Cc: 'lgriffin@oaklandnet.com’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: RE: RO2444 - Union Oil Station No. 7124, 10151 International Boulevard St., Oakland

Keith,

Thank you so much for the approval letter for the Revised Site Investigation Work Plan. As we discussed on the phone,
November 11 is the first available date for a CPT rig. We have the field scheduled for that week (11/11-11/15). We
kindly request an extension for the Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report. A preferred due date would be January
10, 2014 with the all holidays.

Thank you so much

Kathy

Katherine Brandt | Geologist, Certified Project Manager | katherine.brandt@arcadis-us.com
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 2000 Powell Street, 7th Floor | Emeryville, CA 94608

T.510.596.9675 | M. 925.202.7948 | F. 510.652.4906

www.arcadis-us.com

ARCADIS, Imagine the result

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.ord]
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2013 2:19 PM




To: Bishop, Timothy L.; (Ed.C.Ralston@p66.com)

Cc: 'lgriffin@oaklandnet.com’; Brandt, Katherine; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; dehloptoxic, Env.
Health

Subject: RO2444 - Union Oil Station No. 7124, 10151 International Boulevard St., Oakland

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002444.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.

Sincerely,
ACEH

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are the property of ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. All rights,
including without limitation copyright, are reserved. The proprietary information contained in this e-mail message, and any
files transmitted with it, is intended for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this e-mail is not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this e-mail in error and that any review, distribution or
copying of this e-mail or any files transmitted with it is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please
notify the sender immediately and delete the original message and any files transmitted. The unauthorized use of this e-
mail or any files transmitted with it is prohibited and disclaimed by ARCADIS U.S., Inc. and its affiliates. Nothing herein is
intended to constitute the offering or performance of services where otherwise restricted by law.



